
July 2, 2015
East View Cemetery Association

Website: eastviewcemetery.org

Annual Association Meeting
Saturday, July 18,2015
10A.M. to 12P.M.

East Lake United Methodist Church
2500Hosea L. Williams Dr., N.E., Atlanta, Ga. 30317

The volunteer officers of the East View Cemetery Association would like to remind you of the
Association's annual meeting to be held in a new location. Rev. Jesse Gordon, senior pastor of East Lake
United Methodist Church has kindly offered the use of their fellowship room for our meeting. It's location,
within a couple of blocks of the cemetery, makes it a very convenient location for us. Please try to attend if
you can, as the 2014/2015fiscal year report will be given, and election of officers will take place.

We now have a functioning restroom in the old work building, thanks to the generous donation of one of
our members. There have also been some other improvements made to the building to make it a more
pleasant place to hold our Remembrance Day and work day gatherings.

Our 2015 Remembrance Day was held on May 16. There were many visitors and prospective new
volunteers. Our second annual plant sale was held on the same day, and there were many plant donations
brought by our association members from their gardens all around the city. The plant sale came close to
doubling what we had made the previous year, grossing $584.94, our 2014 sale made $330. Even though this
is a small amount, considering one month's grass cutting is almost $1,500, we feel that it is worth the effort
because of the exposure we get from neighbors in the community. We have had neighbors offer their services
on workday.

We still need pictures and articles for the scrapbook, and copies of deeds belonging to lot owners in order
to update the cemetery records. Send copies of deeds to Joyce Cameron, at-East ViewCemetery Association,
P.O. Box 3572, Lilburn, Ga. 30048-3572. Pictures and articles may be sent to Alice Snipes, 2615 Shaywen
Circle, Snellville, Ga. 30078. We also need interesting stories and/or pictures to be used in the East Lake
Neighbors Community Association's newsletter. The deadline for the ELNCA newsletter is the end of July.

Please send donations to:
East ViewCemetery Association
P.O. Box 3572
Lilburn, Ga. 30048-3572

Please send changes of address to:
Ms. Jean Baldwin
2232 Timber Lane
Snellville,Ga. 30078
678-758-0208,baldwin1755@gmail.com

2014-2015officers are:

Steve Sharp, President, Newnan, Ga., 678-416-2862
Landis Cameron, VicePresident, Stone Mountain, Ga., 770-923-1674
Joyce Cameron, Treasurer, Stone Mountain, Ga., 770-923-1674
Jean Baldwin, Secretary, Snellville,Ga., 678-758-0208

East ViewCemetery is a 501c(13)non-profit organization


